Gina Ragomo Tait Mayor
Borough Council
Timothy Howard President
Laura Craig Cloud
Natashia Latimore
John Liebe
Michelle McCann
Jessica O'Connor



John J. Gural Borough Administrator Doretha R. Jackson Municipal Clerk Donna Condo Chief Financial Officer Tanyika L. Johns Tax Collector

www.boroughofpalmyra.com www.facebook.com/boroughofpalmyra

July 27, 2023

Dear Friends in the Riverfront at Palmyra,

As you know by now, the Borough began collecting curbside trash in the Riverfront on Tuesday, July 18<sup>th</sup>.

This is the beginning of a process to eventually phase out reliance on Republic and other contractors and transition to self-performing trash collections throughout the entire community – and the Riverfront is our first step!

Our goal is to improve service, reduce customer complaints, and reduce costs. And so far, we're accomplishing all three!

In fact, we also just installed state of the art video dash cameras in our trucks that we'll review after each collection day to help us improve our efficiency and service!

To be successful we need your assistance too however. To make this process as smooth as possible please see the enclosed flyer that explains how you can help.

Thank you very much for your cooperation and as always please feel free to contact me at (609) 471-4512 or <a href="mailto:gtait@boroughofpalmyra.com">gtait@boroughofpalmyra.com</a> if you have any questions. And by all means please enjoy the rest of your summer!

All the best,

Gina Ragomo Tait

Mayor, Borough of Palmyra.